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I strongly recommend that you vote for Carolyn McAfee for 2nd Ward Alderwoman. 
She has done an excellent job as Alderwoman and as many know, she has excelled in 
focusing on the many details of the city, including working tenaciously to help the city 
maintain our parks, so that they are inviting to our citizens and the tens of thousands of 
visitors, Alton has each year.



She is well respected in our community and has become the city of Alton, Mayor Pro-
Tem. Ms. McAfee also serves on the Park Board, has been a 30-year member of "Pride" 
and serves as co-chair of Alton's "Pride" awards. She is a volunteer at the Caravan resale 
sale shop which benefits the Oasis Women's center.

Ms. McAfee heads the city beautification and clean city commission. This is a woman 
who you frequently see every day, walking in her ward and other areas of the city, 
picking up litter and communicating with residents. She is very dedicated and focused 
on finding ways to improve the Quality of Life for everyone.

Having worked with Ms. McAfee as Police Chief, I can tell you that she cares deeply 
about the city and the citizens of Alton. I am proud to support her for Alderwoman in 
Ward 2.

Jason "Jake" Simmons 
Retired Alton Police Chief
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